
We are delighted to be re-opening our physical doors in April. Our revised timetable is still in

place to safeguard families in line with government guidelines. We will hold our Wednesdays

Under 3’s Music and Movement sessions in Bush Hall to allow for safe social distancing for up to

15 adults plus children and Fridays at Music House for up to 8 adults plus children. We will work

on a pre-booking system for a block of 5 or 6 weeks.

Music, Movement and Instrumental play - 18 months to 3 years

Wednesdays/Fridays 9:45am - 10:20am

Movement and Gentle Musical Play - 4 months to 18 months

Wednesdays/Fridays 10:45am - 11:20m

Sessions cost £11 Wed/ £13 Fri and are pre-booked.


